
I am in full support of the Red Rooster being licensed. The incident that has brought a 
complaint was unique and not a reflection of the owner, staff and clientele at the Red 
Rooster. This is a friendly gathering place that hosts music for diverse ages and interests. It 
has a "Cheers" like atmosphere. As a single woman, I have always felt safe. Everyone is 
friendly and the ambience is great. Tim is an excellent owner/operator - one of the best I 
have ever seen. He is caring for his customers and staff. I am in FULL support of licensing. I 
have spent many wonderful hours at this establishment! 

 

Thank you for your consideration, Nancy Miller 

 


